
May 2024

Dear Families, 

We have created an Amazon Wishlist for our June 20th performance of Matilda Jr. If you
would like to contribute to our production, please consider donating from our Amazon
Wishlist. The link and QR code can be found below. This donation will fund costumes, props,
and scenic design.

As always, we appreciate everything you do to support us as we continue to put on another
wonderful show!

Thank you,

Matilda Production Team

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2X4X6GMYOAPDW?ref_=wl_share

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2X4X6GMYOAPDW?ref_=wl_share

